
NEOkla Minutes   May 10, 2016  
 
Board members present were Todd Swain – RE, Jason Baney – Assistant RE, 
Kathryn Roehmer – Treasurer, Betty Martin – Secretary, Jeff Maize, Jon Pyeatt, 
James Stowers, and George Walker.  The minutes of the April meeting and the 
treasurer’s report were approved as presented. 
 
Solo Report – Jason Baney: There were 60 drivers at the April 24 event.  The 
next event is May 15 at Stroud. The Club has purchased a new generator, and 
the new timing equipment worked well. 
 
Club Racing – Betty Martin: The next SCCA event at Hallett will be a race put 
on by KVRG the last weekend in July.  They will need workers. 
 
Road Rally – Garry Deaton:  The Miata Club may have an event on June 25; 
check the internet. 
 
NEOkla T-shirts are available for $10.00. 
 
New members were introduced. 
 
Betty Martin moved to donate the old generator to Goodwill. Jason Baney 
seconded.  Motion carried. 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
Betty Martin, secretary 


